
STATE OF ILLINOIS  
HEALTH FACILITIES AND SERVICES REVIEW BOARD 
 

525 WEST JEFFERSON ST.  • SPRINGFIELD, ILLINOIS 62761 • (217) 782-3516 FAX:  (217) 785-4111   
 

TRANSMITTED ELECTRONICALLY  
 

October 2, 2019 
 
Reagen Atwood 
Vice President/Deputy Chief Legal Counsel 
Ann & Robert Lurie Children’s Hospital of Chicago 
225 E. Chicago Avenue Box 261 
Chicago, Illinois 60611  
 
RE: Alteration to Permit #19-012  
   
Dear Ms. Atwood: 
 
The letter you sent dated September 13, 2019 notifing the Illinois Health Facilities and Services 
Review Board (IHFSRB) of an alteration to Permit #19-012 was received and accepted.  Your 
letter describes the purchase of the building housing the outpatient health care center rather than 
the leasing of the building you considered necessary to report to IHFSRB within 30 days after the 
alteration, but which do not require the approval of IHFSRB prior to implementation.   

 
Based on the information you provided, this alteration has been appropriately reported to IHFSRB 
and do not require State Board approval. This determination is made in accordance with Section 
1130.750 c) and d) of HFPB rules.   
 
Should you have any questions or concerns please contact Mike Constantino or George Roate of 
my staff at Mike.Constantino@illinois.gov or George.Roate@illinois.gov or 217.782.3516.   
 
Sincerely,  

 
Courtney Avery 
Administrator 
Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board  
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